

New Boston Recreation

Meetinghouse Hill Road, PO Box 382 New Boston NH 03070

Phone: 603.487.2880

www.newbostonnh.gov/recreation

September 5, 2023

I respectfully request the Select Board to accept the donation of \$1,000 from Mr. Al Chau (G&A Associates) to be put toward the New Boston ice skating rink this coming winter.

Mr. Chau has made financial donations to the rink in past years. The Recreation Department and Commission thank him for his support and generosity. The funds will be put into the Recreation Department donation account and will be used for expenses associated with the ice skating rink.

Sincerely,

Michael Sindoni

Recreation Director



"Our mission is to enrich and enhance the lives of the residents of New Boston. We accomplish this by providing safe, welcoming facilities and affordable, diverse recreation and cultural opportunities for people of all ages to play, learn, and build community."